
North Road Solar System       2/12/2017 

In meeting with neighbors, in the area of North and Andrews Roads, they welcomed receiving accurate 

information about the proposed solar garden.  Several commented that they had heard other 

information and had assumed that the solar garden would be very visible, similar to one nearby. 

During our visits we provided the neighbors with an informational letter about the project, had 

enhanced photos for them to view of the proposed project, and discussed the benefits of the 

Community Shared Solar Garden.  We shared that the system would be not be installed in the fields or 

close to the roads; that it would be tucked into the scrub area surrounded by three sides of existing 

trees, shrubs, and wetlands and additional flowering tree and shrub buffers would be planted to restrict 

the view.  We also discussed that there would be a 4ft wire livestock fence and wood rail fence similar to 

the existing horse paddocks and not a chain link fence. 

We spoke to the following immediate neighbors and they either support or are not opposed to the 

project: 

4475 North Rd.   Mr. and Mrs. Andrews 

4495 North Rd.  Mr. and Mrs. Morris 

4410 North Rd.  Mr. Gregg Cator 

4605 North Rd.  Mr. and Mrs. Stearns 

2330 Andrews Rd. Mr. and Mrs. Rauscher 

2350 Andrews Rd. Mr. Kenneth Kress 

2390 Andrews Rd. Mr. Curtis Sleve 

2400 Andrews Rd. Hanfords 

2410 Andrews Rd. Mr. Gilbert Jackson 

2420 Andrews Rd. Mr. Eric Anderson 

 

We also spoke to the following neighbors that were originally opposed to the project and seem to be 

less opposed after discussing the correct project information: 

2403 Andrews Rd. Tammy (resident) 

2430 Andrews Rd. David Lafler 

 

The following neighbors were not available so therefore we left them a copy of the informational letter: 

4580 North Rd.  Spinelli 

4590 North Rd.  Spitz 

4601 North Rd.  Lombardo 

4611 North Rd.  Wood 

2340 Andrews Rd. Lind 

2370 Andrews Rd. Litzelman 

 

Others that are located further east on Andrews Road (east of #2430) and also on Arnold Road, of which 

are not located close to the property, were previously given other information by one of the immediate 

neighbors who opposes the project. 


